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Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 

 

How can you seriously consider anything as irresponsible and unpredictable as the 

Dash-17 amendment to HB 3414?  

 

Who dares tell you what real effect it would have on the ground in Hood River, or on 

the Oregon Coast, in Central Oregon. or anywhere in this state?  

 

If someone with lobbyists thinks there's money to be made just outside existing 

UGBs, are they more important than the Oregon farmers who know nothing about 

Dash-17? 

 

Take Dash-17 out with the trash. Unless you know what it does or what years of local 

consensus it unravels, why waste any time on it? 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 


